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Rising to the occasion 

Once again, we prove we are a community that cares.  Despite our differences, I would like to thank the residents that took time out 

of their preparations for Hurricane Idalia to check on their neighbors and helped prepare homes of those who are or were out of 

town.  I would especially like to thank the members of the HOA Board of Directors, who, as always, pitched in to help. Thank You!!! 

Cleaning Up 

Just a reminder.  If you have debris from Idalia such as Tree Limbs or Palm Fronds in your yard.  Please move them to the curb.  There 

are two ways these items will be picked up.  First is the Park Management Maintenance Team.  They will be going around the village 

collecting.   If you miss them, the second option is Waste Management Yard Waste Pick-up.  If you use this option, you will most likely 

need to bundle the fronds and branches or chop them up and put in yard waste bags (paper or a container) for them to be picked up. 

Trash, Recycling, and Yard Waste Pick-Up 

Since there are many new Homeowners and residents in the village, it may be time to remind everyone that Waste Management, 

who provides our pick-up services, does so via a contract with Sarasota County.  Not via any arrangement with the Village ownership.  

The taxes we pay via our lot rent provide for this service.  Therefore, if you have an issue with a pick-up or have a question about 

service, you need to contact Weste Management directly.  The Waste Management Phone is 941-355-9230 or WM.com. They also 

have an application (App) you can download that will give you notices directly.   

What’s in a name! 

During Hurricane Idalia Status Notifications, some residents were confused about the area we are located in.  Sarasota is 

divided between the City of Sarasota and Sarasota County “unincorporated”.   The Emergency Notifications in most 

cases apply to the entire County of Sarasota, including the city.  However, sometimes you may hear the statement “in 

unincorporated Sarasota County.”  In all cases, this applies to Camelot Lakes Village since we are not in the city limits of 

Sarasota.  

Pool reno 

The pool is still expected to be finished as previously stated in September.  However, it will continue to depend on the weather and 

any work change orders etc.  At this time, it’s planned to open the pool while other projects are being done unless those contractors 

feel it is unsafe. 



  

   Oktoberfest will be held September 17th in the Auditorium.  This is a complimentary  

   event for “members only”.  Please sign up at the Clubhouse and we will deliver your  

   tickets!  Last day to sign up is September 13th. 

   

 

 

September & October are the peek months of hurricane season for Florida.  Please take 

the time to be prepared and not wait till it’s too late.  If you have not done so yet, get a 

copy of the Hurricane Preparedness pamphlets in the library.  For those of you that travel 

a lot or are gone for the summer, you are still responsible to secure your home.  Make 

sure you remove any unsecured items from your yard and carport before you leave or ask 

a neighbor to help.     

 

 

 

Membership Drive will be starting in the next few months.  A reminder that ALL Board 

of Directors are expected to take a Zone.  A meeting will be scheduled in October to 

explain any details and to go over the information packets. 

 

 

 

The long-anticipated Veterans Wall of Honor is in the process of being put together.  We 

must have a photo to complete your recognition.  We will be calling on those that we 

don’t have one for, so please start looking!  For those that no longer have a military photo 

to use, we will set up a “photo op” in the auditorium.  A flyer with details will be sent out 

via Email Blast to everyone in the next week. 

 

 

 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to our Secretary, Mary Santiago, on the loss of her 

brother, Robert Clench.  May your memories exceed your sorrow. 


